
 
 
 
 
 

California State Water Resources Control Board, 

Please adopt a policy in which 60 percent of the San Joaquin River’s 
springtime flows would be unimpaired. This would significantly boost the 
upstream migrations of salmon. At this rate salmon populations would 
be able to recover and double in population within these waters. 
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